

Blessed Hugh Faringdon Catholic School & Sixth Form Centre

'True Teaching'

Headmaster: Dr Simon Uttley FRSA KHS

Fawley Road, Reading, Berkshire RG30 3EP Email: admin@hughfaringdon.org

Serving the community in Reading since 1958

Telephone: 0118 957 4730 Website: www.hughfaringdon.org

- Connec

November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 9 Hot Chocolate Café Event: Tuesday 22 November 2022

On Tuesday 22 November we are holding a Hot Chocolate Experience for students. This exciting event will be held in our School Hall from 3.15-4.15pm. The event will begin promptly at 3.15pm, however students will be able to queue from 3.00pm. They are so able to get changed as school uniform is not required for this after school event.

We will be creating **personalised hot chocolates with homemade biscuits.** Students can have hot chocolate with squirty cream and add three other toppings from our fantastic range of choices including chocolate flakes, rainbow drops, hundreds and thousands, caramel sauce, silver balls, jelly sweets and smarties. **Students can bring in their own mugs as an option.** Students will then be able to socialise with their friends and try the English quiz on the table to boost their knowledge. We will give prizes for correct quizzes handed in.

Students must ensure that they leave the Hall spotless by tidying up after themselves.

In order to facilitate this event, we request a voluntary contribution of £2.00 per student. This will enable the English department to cover our costs for the event. Additional refreshments will be available at the event from our Enterprise club students who will be selling crisps and sweets.

If you would like your child to take part in this event, please make the payment and confirm permission via ParentPay by **Friday 18 November 2022.**

Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis as we have a limited number of places and will close earlier if all the places have been taken.

Should you have any questions, or wish to discuss the event with me, please do not hesitate to contact me at School via my email on p.shaw@hughfaringdon.org.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Shaw

Subject Leader for English



